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09 January 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 6 have been invited to Tarporley High School’s production of ‘School Will Rock You’ on 
Tuesday 21st January 2020. The performances at Tarporley are always very successful and it 
promises to be an educational and interesting morning whilst aiding the transition process to High 
School. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9am and returning to school for 12:30pm. We ask that your child 
comes to school dressed in school uniform. They will not need a packed lunch as they will have 
their lunch when we return to school.  
 
The cost for the trip is £5 which is for the return journey by coach. Please consent and make 
payment online at SchoolMoney or return the slip below with a cheque payable to Rural Church 
School Academy Trust no later than Friday 17th January 2020. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss Hickson 
           
             
                                                                                   
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   
 
 
 
Year 6 trip: ‘School Will Rock You’ at Tarporley High School – 21st January 2020 
 
 
I give permission for my child  ..........................................................   to accompany the class to 
Tarporley High School. 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signed .......................................................................        Date ............................ 
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